
Submitter: Laura Westerman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3884 

I am very much opposed to the Bill HB 3884. We do not need more government 

oversight, more restrictions, and more ways for bureaucrats to come after our 

Second Amendment rights.   

 

Laura Westerman 


